
 

 

 
Dear Resident,  
 
INSTALLATION OF NEW ZEBRA CROSSING – HILLSIDE ROAD NEAR MAYS HILL 
ROAD 
 
We are writing to you to make you aware of the Council’s proposal to install a new zebra 
crossing on Hillside Road, east of the junction with Mays Hill Road, as shown on the drawing 
overleaf. 
 
This is to help create a safe crossing point particularly for the large volumes of school 
children  walking to and from Harris Primary Academy in Mays Hill Road and to encourage 
more children to walk by creating a safer environment. This will require some changes to 
be made to the existing uncontrolled on-street parking. 
 
If you have any comments regarding this proposal, please send them in writing to reach us 
within 21 days of the date of this letter using the postal or email address at the top of this 
letter. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Transport Engagement Team  
 

 

  

 

Environment & Public Protection  
Civic Centre, Stockwell Close, Bromley, BR1 3UH 
 
Telephone: (020) 8464 3333    
Email:  traffic@bromley.gov.uk 
Internet:  www.bromley.gov.uk    
Our ref:   DB-01/23-COURT 
 
Date:   **/02/2023 


